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Dear Fair Supporter,  

On behalf of the Manhattan Beach Hometown Fair Board, I am reaching out for your support of our annual Hometown Fair event this October 7-8!  The Fair continues to be a cornerstone event for the community and provides memories that last a lifetime, this year it is sure to be as amazing as it is memorable. The all-volunteer, 21-member Fair Board of Directors plans and executes this community event which is not only free to the public, but also raises money to give back to the community in the form of scholarships and grants to local clubs, boosters, and other non-profits.  
We need your support!  To help fund this Fair tradition, the Hometown Fair Association holds an annual Silent Auction fundraiser occurring over Fair weekend. I am reaching out to you for a contribution to our Silent Auction fundraiser, donations may be cash or a contribution of your featured product. (can suggest company product , package or experience).

The Fair has grown over the years and typically welcomes ~100,000 attendees over one weekend.  We're confident your donation is sure to benefit your business!
Benefits of your donation include:  

· Recognition in the South Bay Beach Reporter (Circulation 44,000)

· Recognition on the Fair website,www.mbfair.org,  for one (1) year (1,000+ unique hits per month)

· Recognition through social media outlets (3,031 friends & followers on channels)

· Fairgoer in-person, and extensive online and mobile viewing of your donation 
· Donations are tax deductible to the full extent of the law. We are a 501(c) 3 non-profit organization, tax ID number 95-3590156. 

We’ve made donating easy!  Please access the eform at, mbfair.org/donate for your cash or Silent Auction donation. 

We appreciate your consideration of a donation and look forward to hearing from you, and seeing you at the Fair!
Sincerely,

Name

Contact info

Board title








MB Hometown Fair Board
Manhattan Beach Hometown Fair Association
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